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RELEASE 

Upcoming Extraordinary Council Meeting – Tuesday 21 December 
2021 

An Extraordinary Council Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 21 December 2021 at 9.00 am in the 
Council Chambers located at the Bi-Centennial Complex on Taylors Road, Burnt Pine.  

Members of the community are welcome to attend the public gallery to observe.  

This meeting will be video recorded and made available on Council’s website after the meeting 
concludes. 

Business to be conducted at the Council Extraordinary Meeting of Council is as follows: 
• Tabling of the Final Report of the Findings of the Public Inquiry into the Norfolk Island Regional 

Council. 
 

A copy of the Agenda and the Final Report of the Public Inquiry is available on the Council website 
at http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Roach 

GENERAL MANAGER 
16 December 2021 

 


